
RSA Modernization Project Go-Live Notice 
 
On April 1, 2019, the RSA will go-live with the final phase of its IT Modernization Project. To 
transition to the new system, the Member Online Services (MOS) portal will be taken down on 
Friday, March 22, at 1 p.m. It is scheduled to come back online on Monday, April 1. 
 
The reporting process will be closed on April 1 and 2 as we test that the new system is working 
correctly. We anticipate all functions returning to normal by April 3.  
 
Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we take this important step 
towards securing the RSA’s future. 
 
Don Yancey 
RSA Deputy Director 
 


